
Funerals and 
Coronavirus 
(COVID-19)

Our deepest sympathies for your loss. 
At this dicult time, please continue to do your bit to 
maintain your distance and keep everyone safe.

Alongside funeral staff, the celebrant 
and the custodian only the following 
should attend (maximum 10 people):
• members of the person’s household
• close family members
• or if the above are unable to 

attend, close friends

Please stand at least 2m apart

Put vulnerable or shielded mourners 
in a safer, more isolated position 

Please do not hug anyone from 
outside your household

Please do not shake hands 

Please sanitise your hands

10 
max

2m

After the funeral, consider a deferred celebration 
or memorial service, to be held after the social 
restrictions are lifted and at a time when attendance 
and shared mourning can safely take place.

For regular updates please visit  
www.leedam.com/coronavirus


